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SALVE REGINA COLLEGE / NEWPORT, RHODE ISLAND 02840
PRESS RELEASE

Release: July 24, 1974

Contact: Lois Eveleth (401) 847-6650

Nurses who are interested in a bachelors degree program
or in simply obtaining information about such a program are
invited to meetings on August 5th and August 13th.

On those days, at 4 P. M., representatives of Salve
Regina College, Department of Nursing will be available
at the Fall River Diploma School of Nursing, Clemence
Hall, 243 Forest Street, Fall River, to answer questions
and give information.

All nurses in this area are invited. - 4 P. M. on
August 5th and August 13th, Clemence Hall, 243

Forest Street, Fall River.
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